
Parking Lot Safety 
Our school parking lot is for staff parking only due to our 
limited capacity.  If you drive your children to school, please 
use the drop-off lane or park in the neighbourhood and walk 
your child to their designated entrance door.  
  
We have noticed several families parking or circling through 
the staff parking lot – please use the drop off lane for the safety of all 
children! 
 
Our district painters will be visiting the school soon to re-paint the 
safety lines, crosswalks, and parking stalls.  
 
Thank you for recognizing that we have several families who require 
the use of our accessible parking spaces to bring their children to 
school and pick them up, so we ask that you respect this need and 
not block these, or any, designated parking spaces. 
 
Thank you for following the school and city’s traffic rules to help to 
keep our students and everyone safe!   
 


